

REVISED NOTICE

TO MINIMIZE THE SPREAD OF CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)

ALAMO-LAFAYETTE CEMETERY DISTRICT OFFICE
WILL BE CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC EFFECTIVE 3/18/2020
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

STAFF WILL BE IN THE OFFICE TO ANSWER AND RETURN CALLS

IN KEEPING WITH CONTRA COSTA COUNTY MANDATE ON PUBLIC GATHERINGS.

1) Graveside services will be limited to ten (10 - INCLUDING MORTUARY STAFF) 
2) Immediate family members only 
3) All attendees must have a social distance of 6 feet as is currently required, and must be maintained. 
4) Chairs and other items will not be permitted for use.
5) Families can have a 30 minute graveside service ONLY and it must start at the pre-scheduled start time.
6) Casket Lowering/Witnessing the closing of the graves will no longer be permitted.
7) Any violations of this policy could result in added fees.

Burial site selection will be done by appointment only, 
and limited to two (2) family members/friends.

In office preneed arrangements are postponed until after April 30, 2020.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For all general questions or maintenance requests, we ask that you call the office at (925) 284-1353 and we will do our best to assist you.


